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April 11, 2023    

 
LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV 
Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA 
 

 
Re: Invitation to the Regional Level Policy Dialogue (RLPD) in Puerto Princesa City 

 
 
Dear Executive Director Claudio, 
 
Greetings from the Commission on Human Rights! 
 
The Commission on Human Rights together with the Community-Based Dialogue Project 
Steering Committee, would like to invite your agency to participate in a Regional Level 
Policy Dialogue (RLPD) to discuss policy recommendations by women environmental 
defenders (WEDs). The RLPD will take place on April 24, 2023 at 1:00 – 5:00pm to 
be held in Puerto Princesa City, Palawan with the exact venue to be announced once 
finalized – this early invitation is so you will be able to mark the event in your calendar. 
 
For the RLPD, we will be presenting policy recommendations suggested by the WEDs, 
after which we will elicit responses from the invited government agencies. We encourage 
constructive dialogue and collaboration, hoping to develop a set of actionable 
recommendations that can be implemented to improve the identified issues and thus 
benefit the local stakeholders. 
 
We understand that your time is valuable and we would be honored if you or your 
designated representatives would be able to attend. Please let us know if you have any 
questions or if there is any additional information you require. We look forward to hearing 
from you and hope to have your participation in this important dialogue. Attached is the 
concept note for your reference. 
 
For further queries/concerns you may contact Mr. Aaron Cayabyab of the Policy Advisory 
Office via email at policyadvisoryofc@chr.gov.ph or mobile at 09159810516. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
ATTY. GEMMA PAROJINOG 
Director 
Human Rights Policy Advisory Office 
Commission on Human Rights 
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